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Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you all enjoyed a restful half term. We have had such an action packed return to the second half of the summer
term. Lots is planned or going on and in school children are busy preparing for their film premiere at the IMAX, a trip to

Kingston university and the end of year show to name but a few.

Please remember that all children are expected to be at school every day until we break up on 20" July.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

Ms Braithwaite

Science Week
This week children have enjoyed lots of amazing
opportunities as part of Science week with all learning
focused around the science curriculum. Children have
experienced working with Scientists from Kingston
University, conducting their own experiments in the
amazing mobile science labs (also visiting from Kingston
university) as well as working alongside children from every
other year group to carry out their own investigations.
Much fun has been had as well as lots of learning.

Many thanks go to you (parents) for your support with
creating all the wonderful experiments and projects for
the science fair on Tuesday. Once again, staff were blown
away by the variety and originality. Our thanks also go to
Ms Bambury (science leader) for her organization,
commitment and enthusiasm for science week.

Eid Mubarak

We would like to wish all our Muslim families a very
Happy Eid- ‘Eid Mubarak’. We hope you all have a lovely
time celebrating this very special occasion.

MAY THE CHOICEST
BLESSING OF

ALLAH
FILL YOUR LIFE

WITH
JOY AND
PROSPERITY

Eid Wubarak

Remembering Grenfell
Thank you to all parents who supported us on Thursday in
remembrance of the Grenfell disaster. All money raised
yesterday will be sent off to the Grenfell Hub which is a
partnership of charities working to support the
community affected by the tragedy.

Nursery Vacancies Reminder

If you know any children who will be three between now
and September and would like a place in our Nursery
classin the autumn term, please tell them to come in and
fill out an application form. Our nursery provides high
quality care on both a full and part time basis and has
been a vital stepping stone for lots of our Reception
children.

Sports Day

Even after a super busy Science week, the children, staff
and lots of you found the energy to take part in our
annual sports day. KS1 children kicked of the day with a
variety of challenges to get the heart racing. KS2 joined
later and sped things up throwing, jumping and racing.
We book sports day a year in advance and spend lots of
time in the weeks prior, checking the forecast so we were
delighted with the weather today.

Many thanks go to Margaret and Lance for all their hard
work to make sure the day is the great success it is.

In G
Summer Fair Friday 6™ July
Y6 End of Year Show. 12t July

Y6 Leavers at St Mark’s 19 July 2pm
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